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TO WKF NF’s 
 
 
The Executive Committee decided in the Istanbul meeting to 
establish the under 21 years World Cup. It will start in 2009 and will 
be celebrated jointly with the World Junior & Cadet Championships 
in Morocco. 
 
Enclosed you will find the details of weight categories and eligibility. 
 
The competitions in the 2009 World Junior & Cadet Championships 
plus the -21 World Cup will last 4 (four) full days, this is, 1 day more 
than nowadays. 
 
Please do not doubt to ask for any clarification needed. 
 
Regards, 
  
 
 
 
 
 
Antonio Espinós 
WKF President 
 
Copy to: WKF-EC 
  Mr. Tommy Morris 
  Mr. Kiyoshi Yamazaki 
  Mr. Esteban Pérez 
 
 


